
 

Page 1 of 1 

2024 Street & Utility Improvements 
State Street (CSAH 6) 

Newsletter No. 1 

 Notice of Roadway Closure & Construction Start Up State Street (CSAH 6) 

Road closure and the start of construction on State Street (CSAH 6) from the west side of N Eagle Street to the east side 
of N Willow Street will begin on Monday, April 8.  The intersection of State Street and N Willow Street will be closed 
starting on Monday but is planned to be reopened under a temporary gravel surface to vehicle traffic later in the week.  
Once reopened the intersection will remain open until the progression of work requires closure at a later date.  Initial 
operations within this three-block area will include pavement removals and installation of new underground utilities. 

The CSAH 6 detour utilizing S Meridian St (CSAH 3), TH 169 and CSAH 1 into Blakely will be implemented starting on 
Monday. 

Also, planned for next week, the City’s contractor Ryan Contracting plans to begin installation of the temporary 
water system along State Street between N Eagle St and N Willow St.  The process involves a blue water pipe running 
along State St within each boulevard.  Then off this pipe is a smaller water pipe that runs up to each home.  The 
Contractor then connects this smaller pipe to a hose spigot located on the outside of each home/business.  The actual 
connections to temporary water are not planned until the week of April 15th and will involve the contractor Ryan 
Contracting stopping by your home/business or leaving a note to schedule a time to meet to prepare your 
home/business for temporary water.  

During construction, the contractor will be responsible for maintaining all garbage and recycling services.  Please bring 
your cans to edge of your property as you normally would on your respective pickup day and the contractor will ensure 
the containers are picked up.  If desired, you can mark your specific cans to ensure they are properly returned.  

Starting Monday, April 8 
all mail along State Street 
between N Eagle St and N Willow 
St will be delivered to a 
temporary mailbox location as 
noted in the map to the right. 

Anyone looking for more 
information about the project is 
encouraged to visit the project 
website and sign up for email 
updates. 
 
https://clients.bolton-
menk.com/bpconstruction/ 
 
If you have any questions or 
concerns regarding this notice or 
the project overall, please call 
Cory Bienfang, at 507-995-2936 
or  
cory.bienfang@bolton-menk.com 
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